
Your Estate Newsletter 
For the Tower Hamlets area from your Housing Team at DDC 

 

Visit our website for all the latest information 
regarding your home and tenancy: 

www.dover.gov.uk/myhome 

YOUR HOUSING TEAM 
Your Housing Officer: Andy Friend 
Your Assistant Housing Officer (Estates): Hayley Rose 
Your ASB Housing Officer: Pat Turley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come & meet the team! 
 

Having a clear out? 
 

How are we doing? 

We will be visiting your estate 
on 13th June 2023 at 10am, 
look out for our Community 
Roots Van and gazebo on the 
Green on Northbourne Park. 
 

You will have a chance to 
speak to our housing and 
repairs team along with Mears 
and Environmental Crime to 
discuss any issues or queries 
you have.  
 
We’ll have freebies, fun and 
games and a chance to win in 
our prize draw. 
 
 

 
When waste gets collected, 
the refuse and recycling lorries 
will only take what is correctly 
put out on collection day. 
If the waste isn’t in the correct 
bins or bagged up, rubbish 
might remain.  
This includes bulky items. 
 

 
 
Clearing items which pose a 
health and safety risk costs the 
Housing department 
thousands of pounds each 
year, this is money that could 
be spent on estate services, 
planned improvements etc. 
Please take additional 
household waste to the tip, list 
the item on a site like eBay or 
marketplace or donate it to 
the charity shop.  

  

 

Please take part in our 
tenants’ survey for 2023, so 
we can hear your views and 
help improve our services. 
 
We’re giving away prizes 
totalling £350 so make sure 
you’re in it to win it! 
 
Scan the QR code to take 
part: 

 
 

We’ll ask for your contact 
details to get in touch if 
you’re a winner. 
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Visit our website for all the latest information 
regarding your home and tenancy: 

www.dover.gov.uk/myhome 
 

 

 

Make sure your details are correct 

Have you had a baby? Someone moved 
out? Or have you got a new phone 
number or email address? 
Please let us know so all the information 
we hold is accurate and in date. 
 
We’ve made this really 
simple by creating a quick 
and easy form which is 
available on the ‘Housing 
For Tenants’ section of our 
website or scan this QR code: 

 

 
 

 

Tower Hamlets forum 

 
Speaking to local residents the Tower Hamlets Forum group found on Facebook 
seems to bring great joy and be a valuable source of information for local residents. 
Allowing residents to share experiences and see what has been happening and what 
is being offered in the area.  

 

What’s on in your area: 

Now the sun is shining why not visit your 
local High Meadow (right) or Whinless 
Downs nature reserve and see what 
fauna and flora you spot. 
   

Recommended by locals: 
Curzon Hall Community Centre 
Scout Hall on Northbourne Park 
The Ark Christian Centre, Noahs Ark 
Road.  
 

 


